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Comments: I do NOT support any of the proposed shelters.  In particular, erecting shelters at trailheads for

private use is completely unacceptable.  Many different organizations use these trailheads, if one organization is

able to put a structure up for the season, it would only be equitable to allow 10+ of them (for various guiding

companies, local nonprofits, etc.), and that's pretty ridiculous.


